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Excellency:
I have the honor to address Your Excellency, in my capacity as Permanent Representative of the Argentine Republic and on behalf of the Permanent Missions of Brazil, Uruguay, and Paraguay, to forward the joint request of the aforementioned four countries that the order of business for the next regular meeting of the Permanent Council include the topic: "Advisory Opinion OC-21/14 of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights, on rights and guarantees of children in the context of migration and/or in need of international protection."
Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Nilda Garre


Ambassador

Permanent Representative
Her Excellency

Ambassador Sonia Johnny

Chair of the Permanent Council of the

Organization of American States 
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